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March 2016

Dear All,               

This letter serves two purposes; asking 2015 members to re-new their membership if they have not done so and to clinics not yet members to consider joining the Free Clinics of Michigan group.

Why join?

· Share information and resources. We are all over the state and may have resources that can help a larger area that what you each serve.  There is also information about funding sources, articles of common interest, ability to have others help you problem-solve.

· Have the ability to call/e-mail/message other free clinics.  It is very true that very few people understand what we do and why we do it.  It is also true that the ACA and Medicaid/Healthy Michigan  opportunities is changing the way we work, what we offer to potential patients and the services we provide.

· Have a yearly conference that only talks about what is useful to us.  A chance to meet face to face with people in the same business. This year it will be held on June 3, 9:00 – 3:30 pm.

· By having a goodly number of clinics in the organization allows all of us to talk to our legislators at all levels with a lot more information about free clinics in Michigan, not just your one clinic.

· You are not alone……………………there are many, many people who feel as strongly as you do about access to healthcare.

Our current dues are $200/year BUT we can always work out something….always.

We hope you value the Free Clinics of Michigan network of support and see the potential of use by your clinic.  If you have any questions at all, please contact me at aheler@ferncare.org or at 313-520-2657, my cell.

With regards,

Ann Heler

Board President

1211 Lafayette NE
Grand Rapids, MI 49505

www.fcomi.org
248-677-2273

